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 November 2018 
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Dinner in school this year will be 
on Wednesday 5th December.  Due to the 
large number of expected orders we would 
ask that parents place their orders for the 
dinner by 5pm on TUESDAY 4th December. 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be having a non uniform day on 
Friday 7th December.  As the theme is 
Christmas children can wear a Christmas 
jumper or clothing in Christmas colours for 
example red, green, silver. 
Due to the generosity of our parents over 
the last few months: 
Poppy Appeal                                    £321.00 
Great Ormond Street Hospital        £605.00  
Children in Need                               £356.00 
Uxbridge Food Bank and Year 4 Cake                              
No donation will be required  
 
Parking 
The parking problems outside school still 
continue and the planned improvements 
(due to take place over the Summer) have 
not yet started. I have been in contact with 
our local councillor Pat Jackson regarding 
the issues, as have a number of parents, 
and she assures me she will look into the 
matter on our behalf. Pat and fellow 
councillors have visited the school many 
times in recent years to discuss and see for 
themselves the problems children and their 
parents face. Should any parents wish 
share their views with the councillor she 
can be contacted via email 
pjackson@hillingdon.gov.uk.  
 

           Attendance 
I have noticed that there has been an increasing 
number of children late in the mornings. 
Please could I ask all parents to ensure their 
Children are in school by 8.50am.  It can be 
upsetting for children to arrive late as the class 
will be settled and learning will have already 
started.            
  
PE lessons 
Unless it is raining or icy on most occasions 
children will still be going out for PE. I would 
therefore ask that parents send their children in 
with additional sweatshirts/ jumpers and tracksuit 
bottoms or similar to help keep them warm. We 
avoid children wearing their coats as these can be 
restrictive.  
 
Important Dates for December : 
Wednesday 5th December – Carol Service at St 
Johns Church and Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 6th December – Pavilions Carol Concert 
Friday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day,  
Christmas Tree Assemblies and Christmas Disco 
Wednesday 12th December – Year 5 Cake Sale 
Thursday 13th December – Christmas Panto 
Tuesday 18th December – Reception/KS1 Parties 
and Nursery Christmas Party and Concert 
Wednesday 19th December – KS2 Parties 
Thursday 20th December – Terms Ends 1.15pm 
 
Holidays for 2019 - 2020 
To help families plan ahead and avoid taking their 
children out of school during term time our dates 
for NEXT academic year are now on the website. 
 
I hope to see many of you at these events over 
the coming weeks. 
Ms  L Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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